
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-1607 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0TlyyI:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 9:22:15 AM

Just a reminder to those who wish to quantify the public comments submitted on this industrial
wind project - the last six public comments are ALL from people who live at least 60 miles
away from the footprint of the project. I respectfully say to the folks who live in Akron,
Toledo, Perrysburg, Garfield Heights, etc. that local residents are a better judge of the relative
advantages and disadvantages of turning our countryside into an industrial park.

William Seaman

ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0TlyyI:ref 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

4/15/2020 9:34:38 AM

in

Case No(s). 18-1607-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of William Seaman, via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


